
Garden Club visits Pearl River Library 
 
During June, Magnolia Forest Garden Club members 
Betty Rose and Nancy O'Bryan presented the book 
"Saved Seed" to Adele Salzar, Branch Manager at the 
Pearl River Library.  The book will be catalogued and will 
be available for children to learn how fun it is to grow a 
pumpkin from a tiny seed. 
 

 
 

L to R: Betty Rose, Adele Salzar - Pearl River Branch Library, 
Nancy O'Bryan 

 


